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DSPs (Direct Support Professionals) deserve a living wage and the individuals in 

their care deserve staff who are fairly compensated, resulting in staff who will stay at 

their jobs, are happy with their pay and benefits, feel valued, and are encouraged to 

continue working in human services. Create a positive and sustainable workforce by 

supporting HB 2457. 

 

 


